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1 Format has been updated, and English has been edited by Elsevier Language Editing Service. 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Title and running title were changed. Also, a word “prospective” was omitted (reviewer 646310). 
(2) Key words were changed (reviewer 504766). 
(3) Core tip was added (editor). 
(4) Expressions concerning “the NaP dose and adverse events” were changed in both introduction 

and discussion section (reviewer 504766). Also, pathology of nephrocalcinosis was added in 
discussion section. 

(5) The suspected pathology in each group was clarified. All patients were asymptomatic (reviewer 646310). 
  (6) The study was designed in accordance with the Declaration of Helsinki, and was approved by the 

ethics committee in our institute. This information was added (reviewer 504766, 505605). 
  (7) Product details of sodium picosulfate were added (reviewer 646310). 
  (8) Method of randomization was clarified (reviewer 646310). 

(9) Expression concerning “polyethylene glycol” was changed (reviewer 504766). 
  (10) Statistical methods were added in table and figure legends (reviewer 504766) 
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